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CAUTION AGAINST FALSE AND MALICIOUS MISINFORMATION

Kenya Reinsurance Corporation is aware of individuals who are spreading false
and misleading information on social media, intended to harm the image of the
company and its leadership.

We have information to believe that these misguided individuals are
collaborating with online extortionists to cast aspersions on policies and
procedures that guide decision making within the organisation.

These extortionists have even resorted to sending intermediaries to pressure
Kenya Reinsurance Corporation into complying with their demands for money
so that the posts can be brought down. Kenya Reinsurance Corporation will not
engage with them under any circumstances.

These actions are a violation of several laws. These include the Computer
Misuse and Cybercrime Act https://nc4.go.ke/the-computer-misuse-and-cyber-
crimes-act-2018/

This type of behaviour undermines our organisation and is in contravention of
the Kenya Reinsurance Corporation code of conduct and ethics policy, clause
2.27 on moral and ethical requirements (pages 18-19), whose foundation is
anchored in the Kenyan constitution, Articles 91(1)(b) and 193(1)(b).

These actions are completely baseless and without merit and we urge the staff,
our stakeholders, customers, and the public in general to treat them with the
contempt they deserve.

We urge the public to be vigilant and to disregard these falsehoods and to
verify information through the established offices in the corporation.

Decisions within Kenya Reinsurance Corporation are guided by the established
policies and procedures to foster a secure, positive, and productive work
environment.

For any information and clarifications our dedicated email address
kenyare@kenyare.co.ke or the customer relations office at +254703083 211 or
+254 703 083 000 is always open. You may also visit our website —
www.kenyare.co.ke

Thank you for your continued trust and support.
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